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JVI Committee Newsletter 

President’s Update 
 October has been another busy month for the Victorian judo 

community, with our newly employed Sports Development Officer 

(SDO) commencing and our first tournament being held at 

Springers Leisure Centre in Keysborough. In the lead up to 

Christmas the JVI Committee is drawing its attention to the 

Bendigo Tournament, Annual General Meeting and State Titles. If 

you would like to get involved please feel free to contact me 

president@judovictoria.com.au  

Peter White 

JVI President 

News 

Sports Development Officer 

Commences 
JVI Welcomes Robyne Dawson who has been 

employed through a government grant as 

JVI’s Sports Development Officer.  

Robyne has been working in Victorian sport 

for 10 years. Seven of those years were with 

Sport Education Victoria which was based at 

the Victorian Institute of Sport. Her role there 

was to assist State Sporting organisations 

develop and support coaches, officials and 

administrators.  She loves watching any top 

level sport but is absolutely passionate about 

how important grassroots sport and clubs are 

for children’s development and their life long 

involvement in sport. Robyne’s contact details 

are   development@judovictoria.com.au 

From the Referee’s Corner 
September has been a busy month for our 

Victorian Referees. We travelled to Sydney for 

the NSW International Open and wow what a 

competition has held. The level of Judo was  

 

excellent and all of our Referees did a fantastic 

job. Well done to all.  

 

Two standout promotions were officially 

announced. Congratulations to Mr Malcolm 

Slade and Mr John Dronryp who received their 

IJF Continental Honorary Referee grades. This 

is the first of its kind in the world. 

Congratulations to both. Keep up the 

awesome work. 

Annual General Meeting 

The JVI Annual General Meeting will be held 

at Springers Leisure Centre on Sunday 11th 

November 2012 at 1.00 pm.  

Next Event 
Bendigo Tournament 

Date: Sunday 28 October 2012 

Location: Bendigo Stadium - 134 Marong 

Road, West Bendigo 

For more information visit 

www.judovictoria.com.au or contact Peter 

White president@judovictoria.com.au  

Robyne Dawson, JVI Sports Development Officer 
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